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Network of Southern 

Piedmont
Project Baby Reach

The Family Support Network of Southern 
Piedmont (FSNSP) will use the grant to enhance 
their Project Baby Reach program. The program 
aims to improve the developmental outcomes of 

preterm infants and provides resources and 
supports their families. Due to the pandemic 

more virtual and online resources are needed. 
This project will expand their website, including 

materials to be translated into Spanish and 
access to NICU resource information. 

https://fsnsp.org/
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